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Global Crop Diversity Trust 

Executive Board Meeting (EB/2018/3) 
7 September 2018, email correspondence  

 
Summary Report 

 
 
Attending Members of the Executive Board 
Tim Fischer (Chair) 
Peter Crane (Vice Chair) 
Gebisa Ejeta 
Prem Lal Gautam 
Alexander Müller 
Knut Storberget 
Mary-Ann Sayoc 
Marcio de Miranda Santos 
Marie Haga (Executive Director of the Crop Trust) 
 
 
The status of decisions and actions arising from EB 2018/3 is provided in the table below: 
 
 
No. Decisions 
1 Executive Board Members approved the Long-term Partnership Agreement with IRRI. 
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Purpose 
 

● The purpose of this email correspondence was to approve the Long-term partnership 
agreement with IRRI.  

 
Background 
 

● The Executive Board members noted the circulated draft Long-term Partnership 
Agreement with IRRI.  

 
● The Chair welcomed the completion of the Agreement and recommended that it be 

approved at this time.  
 

● The Executive Board noted that the agreement between the two partners will be 
announced at the 5thInternational Rice Congress in Singapore on World Food Day –
16 October. 

 
● Participating in the written procedure were the voting members of the Executive Board 

listed above. 
 

1. Decision: Executive Board Members approved the Long-term Partnership Agreement 
with IRRI. 


